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I am an Oregon voter with a very firm work schedule who is unable to take time away 

to vote in person on election day. Passage of this bill would equate to a suppression 

of my vote, and of other voters like me, due to the fact that Voting Day, still, is not a 

national holiday. But I believe the proponents of this bill are well aware of that fact 

and that that is the exact reason for its proposal. Say NO to SB 210. Say NO to voter 

suppression. Other states should be following the amazing lead that Oregon has set, 

rather than us going backwards. 


